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PSA Cebu hosts its inaugural PPA data dissemination forum on Cebu 
province and HUCs' economic performance from 2018 to 2020. 
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Starting this year, the Philippine 
Statistics Authority (PSA) 
addresses the demands for more 
granular statistics on the national 
accounts by delivering another 
statistical milestone the 
Provincial Product Accounts 
(PPA). 
 
The PPA is a tool which is used 
to measure the economic 
performance of the province and 
highly urbanized cities (HUCs) at 
a given time. It monitors the 
economic development of the  
province/HUCs and evaluates 
the progress through time. It also 
serves as a metric to identify 
which sector or industry that 
needs intervention for its 

sustainability in the province’s economy.  Further, the PPA intends to strengthen the planning 
and decision-making of provincial policymakers and stakeholders in crafting more informed 
economic policies and programs. 
 
On December 1, 2021, the Philippine Statistics Authority Cebu Provincial Statistical Office 
successfully held  its first PPA Data Dissemination Forum on the results of the 2018-2020 
Economic Performance of Cebu Province, and the three Highly Urbanized Cities (HUCs) of 
Cebu, namely Cebu City, Lapu-Lapu City, and Mandaue City. 
 
Amidst the pandemic, PSA Cebu pushed forward the one day dissemination forum in a 
blended format with a total of 198 participants of which 154 attended virtually while 44 
physically attended. PSA Cebu also invited resource persons from the National Economic and 
Development Authority 7 (NEDA 7), Provincial Planning and Development Office of Cebu 
province (PPDO), and from the City Planning and Development Office (CPDO) of the Cities of 
Cebu, Lapu-Lapu, and Mandaue to provide insights on the economic performance of Cebu 
province and the three highly urbanized cities (HUCs). 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

From the right Engr. Rizel B. Rabacca Planning Officer IV of CPDO City of 
Mandaue, Ms. Mercedita Coca Project Evaluation Officer IV of PPDO Cebu, 
Mr. Firmo C. Diputado, Chief Statistical Specialist of PSA Cebu, and             Ms. 
Maria. Sostheleen C. Padilla, Chief Economic Development Specialist of 
NEDA 7) 
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